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Good evening Madison families, 

 

As you know, district leadership has been working closely with local officials and health 

professionals to monitor the COVID-19 virus.  

 

Information out of ​Governor Holcomb's office earlier this evening outlines the steps​ the state is 

taking to further reduce exposure amid 12 confirmed cases in other parts of the state.  While 

there are currently no confirmed cases in Jefferson County, we are preparing for what may 

come in the next few days and weeks. 

 

Madison Consolidated Schools will be in session tomorrow, Friday, March 13.  If you feel as 

though it is not safe for your student to attend class, please notify your child's school.  This will 

be an excused medical absence.  

 

There is a meeting scheduled tomorrow morning with community leaders to determine the best 

course of action for our schools.  We will update you with any information as we have it 

available.  Thank you for your patience and assistance as we work to keep students and staff 

healthy. 

 

https://calendar.in.gov/site/gov/event/gov-holcomb-announces-new-steps-to-protect-public-from-covid-19/

